
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
 

The Christian Value This Term is: Service 

Message from the Head Teacher 
Today the sun is shining and Spring is definitely on the way. The daffodils are blooming around the school and 

there are signs of new life everywhere. We live in hope for the better times to come and pray for the suffering in 
our world, especially in the Ukraine, who are in our daily thoughts and prayers.  

Keep looking out for each other and spreading kindness!  

Warmest wishes,    Miss Craig 

Spring 

2022 

                                                                                                

As a school we are busy making plans to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. In April every child in 

the school will be helping to make an outdoor mosaic to commemorate this special event. Our 

gardens will be transformed in to red, white and blue through Forest School sessions and we 

are planning a huge ‘Street’ party on the field. Parents will be kept informed closer to the 

dates. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Day 

Doors open: 8.40am until 8.55am. 
All children will finish at 3.15pm. 

Please adhere to the one-way 
system 

around school. 

 
                         
                    
 

Pastoral System 

We pride ourselves in being 
equipped to offer emotional and 
wellbeing support to our children. If 
you feel that your child needs 
further support, please contact Mrs 
Barrow: 
z.barrow@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk or 
via Dojo. 
Please contact Miss Craig if you 
need further advice around SEND: 
headteacher@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk 
or via Dojo. 

 

World Book Day 2022 
 

 
 

We love reading at Tittensor!  We all know how 
important it is to promote Reading For Pleasure. This 

year we will be having a ‘Bedtime Story’ theme. 
Children are invited to come into school in their 

pyjamas.  We will hear the teachers reading their 
favourite stories whilst indulging in a hot chocolate! 

 

Dates for your diary! 

Please note that these dates may change for 

unforeseen reasons or added to – to keep up to 

date with changes and additions please download 

the school app (Tittensor first school) where you 

can access the parent diary and news updates. 

3rd March World Book Day 

22nd March Y4 Leavers Photographs 

29th March  End of Term Reports 

29th March Glow Sports Event with Bee 
Active 

Monday 11th April School Closed for the Easter 
holidays 

Monday 25th April School Open 

 
Your PTFA needs you! 
Come and join our wonderful PTFA. 

There is so much we couldn’t do without 
their support. 

Lots of events to get involved with. 
Something for everyone. Even during these 

testing times the PTFA are still looking at 
fundraising ideas. Please remember to use 
Amazon Smile. Select Tittensor First school 

as your designated charity: 
 

smile.amazon.co.uk 
 

 

All of our school lunches are planned by the 

children and cooked with fresh local ingredients 

on site by our fantastic cook Mrs Chell. Please see 

our school Menu on our website and external 

doors for more details.  

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to complete your 

times tables using Times Tables 

Rock Stars. It is a fantastic App 

for learning multiplication facts, 

(Extra Dojos are given to 

children who use this app 

regularly). 

 

Clubs Reminder: 
Tuesday: Hockey - Until 4.30pm 
Wednesday: Multi-Sports Until - 
4.15pm 
Thursday: Dance - Until 4.30pm 
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